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ATTENTION:  INTERESTED AND AFFECTED PARTY 

 

NOTIFICATION BACKGROUND INFORMATION DOCUMENT FOR THE PROPOSED 

REFURBISHMENT OF THE EXISTING EVANDER NO. 6 SHAFT AND ESTABLISHMENT OF 

ADDITIONAL GOLD MINING AND PROCESSING INFRASTRUCTURE   

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Taung Gold (Secunda) (Pty) Limited (Taung Gold) holds the mining right and an approved 
environmental management programme associated with the Evander No. 6 Shaft (previously 
owned by Evander Gold Mines). Taung Gold is proposing to refurbish the shaft and associated 
infrastructure and establish additional gold mining and processing related infrastructure.  
 
Please find enclosed the background information document (English, Afrikaans and Zulu) which 
provides further initial information on the proposed project.  
 
SLR Consulting (Africa) (Pty) Ltd has been appointed as the independent environmental 
practitioner responsible for undertaking the necessary environmental work and conducting the 
public participation process for the project.  
 
To register as an interested and/or affected party (IAP), obtain additional information about the 
proposed project and/or the environmental assessment process, submit comments, queries or 
objections please contact: Chiara Kotze or Ntsako Baloyi: 
Postal Address: PO Box 1596, Cramerview 2060; 
Tel: (011) 467 0945; 
Fax: (011) 467 0978;  
Email: ckotze@slrconsulting.com or nbaloyi@slrconsulting.com.  
As a registered IAP you will be involved throughout the project process and provided the 
opportunity to review report. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Chiara Kotze  
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